
1st April 2006 
 

Tangent21 nominated for British website of the year awards. 
This is an automated message sent to all nominees please do not reply to this message 
 
Earlier this year you registered your website as a contender for a British website 
of the year award. On the 10th of April, Channel 4 will announce the official 
nominations for the British website of the year awards. Over the last few months 
our editors have narrowed down the list of 401 registered website to 120 
nominations in 10 different categories. 
 
We are happy to inform you that Tangent21 has been nominated in the category: 
Worst Website 
 
Between the 10th and the 24th of April the British public will be able to vote for 
their favorite website in each category on the Channel 4 website. On the 26th 
April we will record our award ceremony which will be aired on our website on 
Friday 28th of April. Exact time and location of the ceremony will be announced 
on the 10th. The winner in each category will not only receive a British website of 
the year award but also a cash prize of £2500.  
 
If you would like to send a delegation to the ceremony please let us know by 
entering their full names and addresses on your contenders profile on our 
website. We cannot accept groups larger than 5 people at this time. If other 
nominees decide not to attend the award ceremony more spaces can be 
allocated to you.  
 
Please make sure that the contact details on your profile are up-to-date so one of 
our employees can contact you by phone on the 16th of April to make the final 
arrangements. 
 
Matt Baker, Channel 4 
 
 
  
 
 
 

 


